April 21, 2010

Dear Parent/Guardian:


The sixth grade service-learning project Water for the World will begin with a presentation by Mr. Tim Gregory from the organization Kenya Connect on Wednesday, April 21st at 7:45am. We are in our seventh year of an educational partnership with the Wamunyu Primary School in Kenya. This connection began with an exchange of sixth grade student letters and informational A-B-C booklets and continued with additional student/teacher correspondence and geographical brochures and postcards about locations in Maryland and the United States. We also encouraged worldwide reading by making decorative bookmarks. Each year we continue to share personal and school information through a letter exchange. In addition to the letter exchange program, students create environmental games to share on ecology. This international partnership is a real-life learning adventure for our sixth graders who study Africa in social studies, work to develop their writing skills in English and share an earthly responsibility examined in science. 


In addition to the educational interaction, we would like to send monetary donations on behalf of Mount View Middle School to help them meet their various living and school/ building needs. In the past, we have helped with classroom utensils and facility renovations, even contributing to the building of a new classroom for their ever-expanding school. We provided water tower funding so that two school communities could have adequate water supplies. 


Please consider sponsoring your student in our collection. To foster sound water usage and conservation, we ask that students connect their conservation efforts with their care and generosity for the Wamunyu community. For each conservation activity, students could collect a certain fee. On the back of this paper is a chart to help your student to keep track of his/her conservation activities and sponsorship.   


This campaign will run for one week only, from April 21, through April 27. On Wednesday, April 28th, please send the sponsorship cash or make your check payable to Kenya Connect and write “Wamunyu School/MVMS” in the memo portion. Kenya Connect is a non-profit organization. All donations are tax deductible. 

Thank you, as always, for your generosity and support.







Sincerely, 







The Sixth Grade Team

Conservation Sponsorship for “Water for the World”
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    Collect donations and place in an envelope for safe transport to school.








Student Name: ____________________________ Donation: _______ cash / check


                                      *Checks can be made payable to Kenya Connect.








Please return to your child’s Science teacher by April 28, 2010




















